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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 
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Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 In Year 1 this week the children have done a fantastic 
job of using adjectives and comparative adjectives to 
write a poem about a shark! They have brainstormed 

words that could be used to describe a shark and have 
compared its size to other sea creatures to help them 

write a fantastic poem!  

This week in Nursery we have been learning about 
'Incy Wincy Spider'. We have enjoyed singing the 

Nursery Rhyme and creating our own very own Incy 
Wincy spiders!   

This week we have started our new topic, 'Who is 
your Hero?'  We thought carefully at home and 

school about what knowledge we already have about 
superheroes and what activities we would like to  
complete. We are excited to discover facts about   

superheroes and real life heroes! 

In Year 2 this week the children had an exciting visit 
from Sam’s Safaris. They learned about different ani-
mals from all over the world and even got the oppor-

tunity to handle some of them.  

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in 
our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

Welcome Back! 

What a wonderful first week back in school, with great 
attendance and lots of lovely news to hear about your             

holidays.  We hope you all had a restful break and 
look forward to another fantastic half term.  

The weather is certainly turning colder, so please    
remember to wrap up warm, with suitable clothing for 

outdoor breaks. 


